
July 12, 2001 

 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 

 Wilson Realty Company is developing the area south of West Good Hope Road 
west of North 60th Street in the 9th Aldermanic District.  In order to serve the 
development, sewers must be constructed in a private easement.  

 
 The attached resolution accepts an easement that we have prepared and which 

has been executed by Wilson Realty and the City and approved by the City Attorney.  
 
 We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  

 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
 
 

 
      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 

      Commissioner of Public Works 
 
RJR/ah 
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